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TO:   SUNY Cortland Faculty Senate 

FROM: Dr. Stuart J. Daman 

  Chair, Professional Affairs Committee (PAC) 

 

DATE:  January 24, 2022 

 

RE: Update of 150.03(VII)(B)(1)(d) of the College Handbook to rearrange 

Professional Affairs Committee membership seats 

 

 

The Faculty Senate Steering Committee is proposing a change in language to 

150.03(VII)(B)(1)(d) of the College Handbook, pertaining to the membership of the Professional 

Affairs Committee (PAC).  

WHEREAS: Restructuring of campus offices has moved the Financial Aid office into the 

Division of Finance and Management, 

WHEREAS: This results in fewer individuals being eligible for the PAC seat representing 

Enrollment Management, 

WHERAS: The seat representing the President’s Office and Division of Institutional 

Advancement is now larger than Enrollment Management. 

BE IT RESOLVED: 

The seats be rearranged as follows: 

Currently: 

 one representative from institutional advancement and the President’s Office 

 one representative from enrollment management 

Proposed: 

 one representative from institutional advancement and the President’s Office 

 one representative from enrollment management and the President’s Office 

Note that this should have no effect on current membership. 

 


